The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order on
September 5, 2013 at 7 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Alton Wilber, Jim Lindsey, Mary Jane Bolles,
Clifford Reed, George Southworth Jr., Violet Henry, Donald Rifenbury, Lori Raub, Ted Plevinsky, and
Linda Rockwell.

Public Comments None.

Minutes Jim made a motion to approve the August 2013 Meeting Minutes as presented. Bill
seconded and Alton voted yes.

Road Report  Bill reported the following August activities: cleaned sluices/ditches, road work on
Buck, Camp, Mucky, Bailey, Crossroad/Upper Rhiney, Mahoney, Cabin Hill East, and Valley View. Pot
holes were fixed on Mucky, Upper and Lower Rhiney. Sluices were replaced on Upper Rhiney and
Crossroad, Jones Creek, Mucky, Howard Hill, Cabin Hill East, Rhiney/Lyon. Dust control was done on
Stone Crop and Barbour. In addition, Bill noted the purchase of a new utility truck with gas funds.

Treasurer’s Report Bill made a motion to accept the August 2013 Treasurer’s Report as presented,
pay Bill List 09-13, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for
September. Jim seconded and Alton voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input A question was asked about the supplemental insurance payment for
supervisors and how it was being paid for. Bill responded with the general fund. A brief discussion
ensued. (Note to the minutes—this was approved at the August meeting.)

Another question was posed concerning road signs and are there any private roads in Liberty Township.
Bill responded that we do not have any private roads in Liberty Township.

New Business Linda read the letter from the Susquehanna County Township Officials
Association regarding the 101* Convention to be held on Wednesday, October 23, at the Montrose Bible
Conference. The supervisors reviewed and made changes to the businesses in Liberty Township, which is
due by September 15.

The proposed 2014 Budget Meeting will be held on October 16, and Linda will advertise it.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Linda read a letter from the Susquehanna County Tax Claim Bureau regarding

the 2013 Upset Tax Sale scheduled for September 9 at 10 a.m.

Other correspondence was handled elsewhere during the meeting.

Payroll and Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.
Adjournment Jim made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:23 p.m. Alton seconded and Bill

voted yes.



